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23 July 2020 

Mr Tony Boys 
Visionary Advisors 
Adelaide  SA 
 
 
 
Dear Mr Boys, 
 
I am writing to you following requests for information in relation to the audit of our financial 
records for 2019/20 income year. 
 
1. Please find attached a copy of our constitution.  This is available on our website 
(www.newcric.org.au)   
2. Please liaise with our Conference Administrator – Asher Robins regarding any 
specific correspondence you are seeking.  To my knowledge we do not owe any money for 
tax or to other Government organisations. 
3. We don’t hold any licences.  The only licences obtained by the NJCA relate to ground 
hire with Local Government. 
4. I understand our minutes of board meetings have been provided. 
5. I’m not aware of any pending legal action for the NJCA. There are no outstanding 
judiciary matters to be heard by the NJCA.  These have been completed ‘in season’. 
6. Our cricket players are insured by JLT Insurance.  This is standard insurance as we 
are affiliated with CNSW.  A copy of this certificate is available through our website. 
 
If  you require any additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me on  
0431 696 375. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
 
Andrew Standing 
President 
NJCA 


